
ILLINOIS ADVANCE IS PROUD TO BE RECOGNIZED AS A 
HEALTHY PEOPLE 2030 CHAMPION!

We are thrilled to collaborate with the U.S. Department of Health and Human 
Services' Office of Disease Prevention and Health Promotion (ODPHP) as part of 
the Healthy People 2030 Champion Program.

Healthy People 2030 Champions are organizations dedicated to advancing the 
mission of the Healthy People 2030 initiative. These public and private entities strive 
to enhance health and well-being at the local, state, or tribal level.

Being named a Healthy People 2030 Champion is a tremendous honor. We remain 
committed to expanding our reach and partnering with other organizations to drive 
improvements in practices and patient outcomes.
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We wish you a joyous holiday season filled 
with warmth, happiness, and time well spent 
with loved ones. May the new year bring you 
health, prosperity, and continued success.

Here’s to an even brighter 2025!

Warmest wishes,

The Illinois ADVANCE Team
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REFLECTING ON 2024 AND LOOKING 
AHEAD TO 2025

As we reflect on 2024, we are grateful for how much we 
have accomplished and the positive reception of our 
efforts. This year, our incredible pharmacists conducted 
nearly 4,000 academic detailing visits, extending our 
impact to rural counties across Illinois. Our shared 
mission remains steadfast: advancing public health and 
improving health outcomes. 

We proudly participated in over ten conferences 
throughout the country and built partnerships with more 
than a dozen medical residency programs across the 
state. Through our concentrated and consistent efforts, 
we have detailed providers in  nearly half of Illinois' 
counties, and our momentum continues to steadily 
accelerate.

As we approach the end of this remarkable year, we are 
filled with anticipation for 2025. Our goal is to push the 
boundaries of academic detailing even further, fostering 
knowledge and making a meaningful difference.

We look forward to seeing you in the year ahead as 
we continue this journey together!
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